
Broadway Rose Theatre Company Now Accepting Applications for 2016 Paid 
Internship Program! 

 
TIGARD, OREGON (January 19, 2016) – Broadway Rose Theatre Company is now 
accepting applications for its 2016 Internship Program. 

Broadway Rose, the largest professional musical theater company in the Portland, OR, 
region, is looking for individuals with extraordinary talent and passion to fill a limited 
number of internship openings for its 25th season. Applicants should be enrolled in high 
school, college or have just graduated the previous semester. 

Internship programs include running crew, light crew, costume crew, props crew, set 
construction, and costume construction. Internships will run from June 2016 through 
August 2016. 

Specific desired skills vary by department but basic requirements include excellent 
communication skills, passion and curiosity. 

All internships include the following: 

• Shadowing theatre professionals with opportunities to network. 
• In-house production experience 
• Creative development for skills-based learning 
• Cross-departmental work to understand inner workings of a nonprofit 
• Personal mentoring 

 
Interns will receive a stipend. Transportation and housing are the responsibility of the 
applicant. Interested individuals must submit a completed application form for 
consideration via our website at www.broadwayrose.org/education/technical-internships. 
Applications are due by March 21, 2016. Interviews for new applicants will be held the 
week of March 28, 2016. Internship offers will be made the week of April 4, 2016.. 
Please direct all correspondence and questions to interns@broadwayrose.org. No phone 
calls, please. 
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